

















Finally, having heard in Baltimore the recommendations of the bishops’ National Review
Board, I wish to announce that in January the Archdiocese of Hartford will be publishing the
names of archdiocesan clergy who have been the object of lawsuits and legal settlements, or
otherwise credibly accused, and the names of religious order priests and priests from other
dioceses who have been credibly accused of an offense that took place in the Archdiocese.
The Archdiocese will also contract for a further independent review of all our clergy files to
identify any additional names from the present going back to 1953, the year in which the
Archdiocese of Hartford as such was established. The publication of names will be updated
as any new information becomes available. Finally, the Archdiocese will be publishing the
financial outlay that has been made as a result of the abuse of minors by clergy and the
sources of these funds.

Very importantly, in seeking to apply spiritual remedies to this great scandal and tragedy
that has seriously wounded so many people, I will be offering Masses of reparation for the evil
that has been done. Three Masses are envisioned, to be celebrated in different churches in early
2019.
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